In the coming weeks, CMS will roll out its voluntary, next-generation Bundled Payments for
Care Improvement program. Clay Richards, CEO of naviHealth, expects strong health
system in the program, which CMS says will qualify as a MACRA Advanced Alternative
Payment Model.

naviHealth, which helps payers and providers manage post-acute care, isn’t alone in being
bullish on bundles; a McKesson report issued last year predicted that bundles will grow
faster than capitation arrangements in the years ahead.

Read the full article here.
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